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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department 
 

 
Date:  April 27, 2017 
Time:  1:45 pm 
Contact: Captain Kelly Kent 
  (920)236-5756 
 
Subject: New Computerized Handheld Parking Ticket Devices 
 
 
On Tuesday, May 2nd, 2017 the Oshkosh Police Department will begin using 
new computerized handheld ticket writers to enforce parking ordinances 
throughout the City. The seven devices will replace a small number of older 
devices and will be used to issue almost all parking tickets citywide. As a result, 
citizens will see fewer of the green, hand-written parking tickets and more of the 
blue & white computer generated tickets. 
 
This is a good time to remind citizens that parking is prohibited on City streets 
between the hours of 2:00 am and 5:00 am unless the owner of the vehicle was 
granted advance permission or has purchased a city parking permit from the 
Oshkosh Police Department. With permission or a valid permit, vehicles can 
legally park on the odd or even side of the street depending on the date. 
 
Additional information about parking rules, permits, the appeal process, and how 
to pay a parking ticket are available at www.oshkoshpd.com under the Parking 
button. 
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